
The Children’s Voice 

Make checks payable to: REACH 
Please send donations to:  Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville,  CA  95661 

Check here and indicate any address changes below.  

   

   

   

        

Children and/or Pastors currently supporting:   

  

Children:   

Pastor:    

Monthly commitment:   

Monthly commitment Due:   

Additional Giving: 
Birthday    . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Christmas Fund 2017 . . . . .  . .  $______________ 

Trailer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Mosquito Nets . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Other . . . ________________________  $______________ 

Total additional giving:               $______________ 

           Total donation =      $______________ 

Last Donation:   

Current Through:    

Gifts received by November 10, 2017 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda 

       Your child/pastor’s name/# 

        c/o Fred Tumwebaze  

        Rescue African Children 

        PO Box 804      

        Jinja,   Uganda—Africa 

   REACH Contact Information: 

Fred Tumwebaze 

PO Box 804 

Jinja, Uganda—Africa 

rescue_children@yahoo.com 

Please fill out the information below and return it along with your payment in the envelope provided. 

Rescue African Children 
November 2017 

 I can no longer support my child and/or pastor 

I want to be an “Email Sponsor” (all reminders and newsletters via email) 

New phone # or Email address ________________________________ 

REACH Team USA: 

Rescue African Children 

PO Box 836 

Roseville, CA  95661 

Heily@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Write your child/pastor at:  

OMEGA SCHOOL CANDIDATE CLASS  
PRAYER REQUEST  

Dear Friends,  
We salute you all in the name of the Al-
mighty God. We believe and trust God’s 
presence and provision is with you all. It is 
our humble request to each one of you to 
mainly continue praying for our candidate 
class, Primary Seven (grade 7).  At a time 
like this, nationwide, Uganda pupils in 
grade seven are doing serious class exercis-
es, heartily revising their study work with 
deep desire to gain excellent grades in their 
final examinations results.  
On November 1st, Primary Leaving Exami-
nations (P.L.E) will commence and they will 
be through on November 3rd, 2017. The 
good performance of candidates always 
reflects on the school. We therefore do our 
best to prepare candidates and all our pu-
pils with several assessment tests, regular 
class revision, and good meals in order for 
children to demonstrate our School aca-
demic standard.  This time we have thirty 
six (36) children in total, sixteen (16) boys 

and twenty (20) girls who are working hard 
to represent Omega School at the national 
Academic scene, and at the same time to 
brighten their own future potential aca-
demically. We do all we can to make our 
children confident. On October 29th, we 
will be organizing a ceremony dedicating 
our candidates’ class and the entire School 
to the Almighty God. In this ceremony, we 
have activities like entertainments, feasts, 
praise and worship, and a sermon by our 
Director.  Then, we say a strong prayer for 

our pupils 
and the 
entire 
school.  
It is our 
annual cus-
tom to ded-
icate our 

children to the Almighty God to do the final 
work on them, prepare them, and make 
them confident in the examination room, 
ready to write on examination papers the 
right answers.  And, we testify that God is 
always with us. 
In the recent Pre – Primary Leaving Exami-
nations, organized by the Jinja District Edu-
cation Board, we were in position to move 
up fifteen (15) children into Division 1, 
twenty (20) in Division 2, and only One (1) 
in Division 4. It is our prayer that God 
makes our children score only D1’s so that 
we may be in position to get more children 
in Division 1. Keep us in your daily prayers. 
We have great hope that all the effort in-

jected in this year’s candidate class will 
increase our numbers from last year.  
On November 20th, all other classes will be 
beginning their end of year examinations 
and Academic Year 2017 will end on De-
cember 8th. Then, children will all be 
getting ready for Christmas Festivals. I wish 
to thank you all for your generosity and 
continuous practical love  for Omega 
School. All your efforts make us stand 
strong in Ministry and Jesus’ name is glori-
fied.  
God bless you all. Yours in Him, 
PASTOR FRED TUMWEBAZE 
----------------------------------------- 
Please have all donations to the 
Christmas Fund in by November 10th.  
Funds will be transferred to Uganda the 
week after for the buying of presents!!!  
Just add an extra check in your bill pay 
designated to Christmas fund.  Thank you! 
 
Our new database will be available to sponsors 
early 2018.  Please update your information by 
writing it on your pay slip or through an email to 
heily@rescueafricanchildren.org so that we may 
transfer correct emails, addresses, and phone 
numbers to our new database.  
Many Blessings to you from your Reach 
USA Team!! 

mailto:heily@rescueafricanchildren.org

